
The Jacksonville Transportation Authority (JTA) would like to cordially invite the public 
to attend an upcoming meeting to discuss the 2024 Coordinated Mobility Plan as well 
as the Transit Development Plan (TDP) 2024 Major Update.

The purpose of the meeting is to collect input for the Goals and Objectives of these two 
plans being developed by the JTA.

All interested persons or groups are encouraged to attend and participate. Public 
participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, gender, age, national 
origin, disability, or familial status. Anyone requiring special accommodations should 
contact Tsopie Trottie at [904-630-3107] or ttrottie@jtafla.com no later than seven days 
prior to the meeting. These meetings will be ADA accessible.

Wednesday, April 24 @ 4:00 p.m.

in Boardroom 341 of the JRTC
Jacksonville Regional Transportation Center

100 LaVilla Center Dr.
Jacksonville, FL 32204

Light refreshments will be served

PUBLIC MEETING


